
 
 

 

A brief history of 
The Nichols High School Alumni Association 

 

And 
 

Its decision at the annual alumni banquet on 
June 13, 2015, to do something, while there 
were still living alumni from the 1903-1961 

graduating classes, that says:   
“WE WERE HERE” 

 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 
  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
  



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


